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Ascot Road, Watford, WD18 8AD
Chair of Governors: David Gelernter
Email: davidgee2@hotmail.com


Dear Candidate
I am pleased to write to you, on behalf of the governing body, in response to your interest in the post of principal at Ascot Road Community Free School. We are part of a three school multi-academy trust.
Our school was opened three years ago, and we are situated in a new purpose-built building in West Watford. There is a strong community in the local area and this is reflected in the strong community feel within the school. 

The school was recently graded ‘Good’ with outstanding features in our first OFSTED inspection in June 2017. There is strong parent engagement and good links to the local community and other schools in the area. Most of all the school has an enthusiastic and talented team of teachers and staff who provide the very best education and opportunities for each and every one of our pupils. 

We have a strong governing body with a good range of skills which is completely committed to the success of the school. As chair of governors I sit on the trust board and a member of the trust board is linked to our governing body.

We are a free school which means we get our funding directly from the Government to educate the children here. As a free school we have some significant freedoms to create our own curriculum, staffing structure and set learning hours.  So that we can focus on those important Early Years, the school has three classes of 20 in reception and year one. 
The school is well-established and very popular in the area. The children are a delight – they are impeccably behaved, absolutely absorbed in their learning and making great progress. 
This vacancy arises due to the resignation of the principal to whom we are grateful for taking the school from inception to where we are now. This is a great time for a new principal to join the school as it starts to develop key stage two and embarks on a journey to outstanding following the good inspection.
We are looking for a creative person to inspire the children, staff, parents and governors and to lead us to a new future.
We look forward to meeting you
Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]David Gelernter 
Chair of Governors

West Herts Community Free School Trust
Registered Office: Lanchester Building, Hempstead Road, Watford, WD17 3HD
Company number: 08324782
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